
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 9/22/2020 6:00:00 AM

First name: Raymond Leon Van

Last name: Zandt

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Thank you for the opportunity to provide feedback on the Stibnite Gold Project as part of Midas Gold

Idaho's Draft Environmental Impact Statement. Public participation is a huge part of the permitting process and I

appreciate the opportunity to share my thoughts.

 

The project will bring huge economic benefits to the rural communities surrounding the project site. Midas Gold

will directly employ 400-500 employees during construction and operations. Payroll is expected to exceed $34

million. These numbers do not even capture the indirect jobs I am confident nearby towns will see from the

Stibnite Gold Project.

 

The Stibnite Gold Project is the type of project our state needs. I highly encourage the U.S. Forest Service to

permit this project, using the preferred alternative presented by Midas Gold, as expeditiously as possible.


